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Next steps 
 
 

1. The initial Ward Action Plan (WAP) for Freemen was developed with 
the help of input from the ward meetings held in mid-2008.  Funding 
relating to the Plan was to relate to, though not specifically be confined 
to, environmental and street scene issues.   

 
2. Representations arising from concerns voiced in the WAP help lead to 

demolition work on the old Velodrome site.  
 

3. In 2009-2010, ward meetings will be looking specifically at transport, 
road and highways issues, and the WAP should be amended to take 
these into account.  

 
4. Additionally, there has been comparatively little input from residents on 

the Saffron estate.  However, MORI conducted a major survey on, 
among other areas, the Saffron estate.   

 
5. The results take into account a broad range of issues from specific 

tenants’ issues about the management of their homes.  But it also 
takes into account views on a wide range of other issues, including 
crime, environmental issues and transport-related problems. 

 
6. A copy of the report on the findings of the poll relating to Freemen 

Ward is to be presented on 10th June 2009, and the complete report is 
available to view on the Council’s website at the following link: 
http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=467&MI
d=284 9&Ver=4  
or by contacting Heather Kent on 229 8816. Copies will be available at 
the meeting.  It is recommended that the findings from the MORI poll 
be used to update the Ward Action Plan. 

 
Jerry Connolly 
Member Support Officer 
1st June 2009 

 


